
RESOLVED, that the Florida Bar Business Law Section (the "Section") supports 
proposed legislation updating and modernizing Chapter 517 of the Florida Statutes 
– The Florida Securities and Investor Protection Act (the "Proposed Legislation"), 
substantially in the form of the draft legislation, dated as of August 4, 2023, presented 
to the Executive Council of the Section, and subject to such further changes as are 
deemed appropriate and approved by the Chapter 517 Task Force and the Executive 
Council of the Section; and it is further

RESOLVED, that the Proposed Legislation: (1) Is within the Section’s subject matter 
jurisdiction as described in the Section’s bylaws; (2) Either is beyond the scope of the 
bar’s permissible legislative or political activity, or is within the bar’s permissible 
scope of legislative or political activity and the proposed Section position is consistent 
with an official bar position on that issue; and (3) Does not have the potential for 
deep philosophical or emotional division among a substantial segment of the bar’s 
membership.

 


